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16th October 2019 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of our discovery topic ‘The Great Fire of London’, we have booked a trip for all of the children in Key Stage One 
to Ford Green Hall.   
 
We will be visiting on the following dates: 
Thursday 14th November 2019 – 9:00 – 12:00 – Amazing Alligators 
Monday 18th November 2019 - 9:00 – 12:00 – Perfect Pandas 
Tuesday 19th November 2019 – 9:00 – 12:00 – Terrific Turtles 
 
Children will not need a packed lunch as they will be back in school in time for lunch.  
 
During the visit, the children will spend time exploring a Tudor House. They will learn about what life was like during the 
time of The Great Fire of London and they will have the opportunity to look at artefacts from the past. The children will 
also take part in a workshop based around the life of Samuel Pepys.  
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £10.50 per child to cover the costs of the coach and entrance to Ford 
Green Hall, please pay via your child’s Parentpay account. The coaches that we will be using are fitted with 3-point 
seatbelts. Please note that no child will be denied participation on the grounds that a financial contribution has not been 
made on his or her behalf. However, bearing in mind the cost of the trip, if support from parents is insufficient the trip 
will be unable to take place. In order to maintain the safety of the children and ensure that they are visible as Oxhey 
pupils we do ask that full school uniform is worn on this occasion 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Cooper, Mrs. Arnold and Mrs Taylor. 

Oxhey First School 
Pennine Way, 
Biddulph 
Staffordshire 
ST8 7EB 
 

Head teacher: Mrs A Rourke 
Telephone 01782 513000 
E mail office@oxhey.staffs.sch.uk 
www.oxheyfirstschool.com 
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